July 14, 2011 
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
WUTC v. Cascade Natural Gas Corp. 

Docket PG-110443
Dear Mr. Danner:  

The parties agree to waive an initial order in this matter.  Moreover, the parties agree the Commission need not hold a settlement hearing in this matter, if the Commission does not deem a hearing necessary.  Should the Commission make changes to the Settlement Agreement, that Agreement sets forth procedures for addressing any such changes.  Counsel for Cascade Natural gas Corp. authorized me to represent its position to the Commission as stated above, which is the same as Staffs’ position on this issue.  
Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Assistant Attorney General 

DTT:klg
Enclosures 

cc:  Parties
